
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your further email of 16 October 2015. 
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
 “Under the Freedom of Information Act, can you please provide me with all FOI  email 
 requests and attachments that were sent from the now defunct London  Development 
 Agency to a Steven Kensington” 
 
 “The information within the FOI request which was issued to Steven Kensington was a 
 number of job descriptions in 13 December 2010, FOI 569 I think” 
 
We can confirm that we have located the following information within scope of your request  
 
The LDA website was archived by The National Archives in March 2012 as part of the UK 
Government Web Archive.  A copy of the archived LDA FoIA Disclosure Log can be found below 
and you can access FOI 569 if you go to Staff/Board and choose FOI 569: Job Description (13 
Dec 2010) via this link 
 
http://webarchive.nationalarchives.gov.uk/20120326141511/http://www.lda.gov.uk/about-
the-lda/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/index.aspx  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that you 
quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
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